
 
 03/11/2020  

NOTICE 

 

ADMISSION UNDER WARD QUOTA 2020-21 
 

The process of admissions under Ward quota for the academic session 2020-21will 

commence from the 5
th

 cut off onwards as directed by University of Delhi. Applicants are 

requested to mail their applications along with relevant documents to 

admissions@rajguru.du.ac.in and cc the same to principal@rajguru.du.ac.in by 06-11-2020. 

The candidates who have already mailed their applications need not mail again. 

The merit lists would be displayed on the college website as per the directions issued by 

University of Delhi. The candidates are advised to continually check the College and 

University website in this regard. 

 

                              

(Dr. Punita Saxena)        (Dr. Payal Mago) 

Nodl Officer, Admissions        Principal 
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